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MacKinnon Ravine Pedestrian Bridge Demolition
Greetings,

The City of Edmonton will be undergoing work in your area which involves the demolition
of MacKinnon Ravine Pedestrian Bridge (B165), located between 149 Street and Summit
Drive and 148 Street and Stony Plain Road. Demolition is scheduled to begin in
mid-February and is anticipated to be completed by early March 2022.

Project Overview

The MacKinnon Ravine Pedestrian Bridge (B165) was closed in September 2021 due to
insufficient capacity to support pedestrians and snow removal equipment. Demolition was
recommended and is now scheduled for mid-February. Additional alternative path options
will be explored in 2022.

The wooded area below the bridge is barricaded and regular checks are done to ensure
the continued safety of Edmontonians. An easily-accessible detour to the river valley trail
and Summit Drive/Stony Plain Road remains via 149 Street NW.


